ALFRED FRIENDLY,
47, CHEYNE PLACE,
LONDON, S.W.3
o 01-351 0606

12th January 1974

Prof. Jale Inan

Institute for Advanced Studies
Princeton, N.J.

U.S.A.

Dear Jale hanoum:

At your suggestion, by phone in Washington last
year, I have written to Arif bey on December to ask
him to obtain the necessary permission from the Turkish
Historical Society and the Directorate of Museums for
the proposed excavations in Side next summer. You
indicated that you would also write him.

But, as you know better than most, Arif bey tends
to put off paper work, having more scholarly and in-
teresting things to do. So I wonder if you have had word
from him about obtaining the necessary permissions, and
if not, would you nudge him into the necessary action.

I hope that all goes well with your work at Princeton.
You know how eagerly I look forward to your resuming the
digs at Seleukeia and Side next summer.

With all best regards, in which Jean joins me.

Sincerely, _—
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